Robertson, Beth

From:

Oleson, Mary

Sent:

Monday, August 19, 2013 10:17 AM

To:

LMC ALL Employees

Subject:

Your Input is Valued - Please respond!

The semester has officially begun and the behind the scenes preparation and pre-opening celebrations and renewals are over. Please take a moment as you begin your work with LMC students to provide feedback on the staff and faculty welcoming activities held last week: All College Day and Habits of Mind, Flex Workshops, Department Meetings, Looking In-Looking Out (LILO) Focused Flex. If you facilitated or helped plan these activities, thank you! If you would like to join the planning groups for these activities, let us know here! Again, have a great semester and thank you for completing this important evaluation step of our professional development activities!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/LNDQQYJ

Sent on behalf of the Local Planning Group (LPG)

Mary Oleson

Administrative Assistant/Professional Development Coordinator/PDAC Co-Chair Office of College Advancement
Los Medanos College
2700 East Leland Road
Pittsburg, CA 94565
moleson@losmedanos.edu
(925) 439-2181, ext. 3255